GBBC Bike Gang Logo Contest 
Rules, Questions, and Answers

How to contact GBBC.  There are three ways to contact us.  
We are now on Facebook as Green Bay Bicycle Collective.  
Email us at gbbicycle@gmail.com
Post on our blog at www.gbbicycle.org
● All entries must be submitted by March 31st, 2012.  The Banquet date is TBA (late April most likely), and is when the winners will be announced.  
● There is an entry fee of $3 per person. This will be your annual dues to join GBBC. This will help us build a kitty for prizes etc. GBBC is non-profit, so the money stays within the collective.  There will be an additional fee for the banquet as we will be having dinner and refreshments (less than $12 a person we hope). Tickets for the banquet will be sold once we solidify the details.  You can come to the banquet even if you are not a member.  It’s a great chance to meet everyone and network your ideas.
●You must be in a gang to enter this particular contest and the leader of each gang must submit an official Registration roster along with the dues (downloadable @ www.gbbicycle.org ).  Registration roster and dues can be dropped off at White Dog Black Cat Café, Parisi’s Deli, and Primal Eye. 
● Submissions should be sent to gbbicycle@gmail.com. Include “logo submission” in the subject.
What constitutes a bike gang?  
	A gang consists of at least two people (a leader and a member).  The leader is responsible for organizing the members of the gang, collecting any dues, and serves as a main contact.  Does it have to be official?  Not really.  Just let us know who the main contact is.
Can I be in more than one bike gang?
	Yes!  However, if you are a major contributor to the design of a logo, please submit to only one gang.  
Can I join GBBC and not join a gang?
	Yes!  We will need drifters to participate in races and other competitions as some gangs have fewer members than others.  Just contact GBBC and one of the cabinet members will sign you up.
